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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

ROADWORKS ON PRINCES ROAD PROGRESSING WELL 

 
19 May 2019 

 
Roadworks on Princes Road is progressing well to schedule and will be completed by Tuesday, 
28th May, weather permitting. 
 
Works begin daily from 7.30pm to 5.30am from Tamavua Hill side up to the College of Medicine 
Nursing and Health Sciences, Princes Road.  
 
The greater part of the pavement repair works are being carried out at night, restricting the road 

to single lane traffic under Stop/Go Traffic Control.   

During the day our contractor will maintain two-way traffic during peak morning and afternoon 

traffic periods.   

To reduce the risk of rain delays surfacing works will be carried out from time-to-time in off-peak 

traffic hours and motorists are to expect delays.  

Members of the public are requested to make their travel plans with these works in mind, avoiding 

this route if possible.  Motorists are also reminded to strictly adhere to the directions of the flagman 

and the site traffic control, to ensure the safety of other motorists and workmen alike.  

The FRA is grateful for the public’s continued cooperation and patience during the works and we 

are committed to minimising disturbance and traffic delays. 

 

 

 

 

NB: Picture Attached Below 

 

Picture Caption: Road works progressing well on Princes Road, Tamavua 
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